
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Interlocal Agreement – Fire Protection – Campbellton Fire Department 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, May 14, 2024                 Hunter Aycock, Fire Chief 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve an agreement with Campbellton Fire Department, to provide fire assistance as both 

departments are able to. The agreement will be for a period of ten (10) years commencing on October 1st of 

every tenth year. 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of agreement. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Interlocal Agreement – Fire Protection. 

 


